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At this meeting, DCR will present the final design and construction plans for improving 
accessibility to the John W. Weeks Footbridge over the Charles River in Boston and Cambridge, 
while maintaining its historic character.   The meeting will include an opportunity for  
questions-and-answers.      
 
Funding for the project is being provided by the Patrick Administration’s Accelerated Bridge 
Program, and Harvard University has partnered with DCR to support the design and construction.   
 
The presentation will be viewable after the meeting on DCR’s website at   
http://www.mass.gov/dcr/news/publicmeetings/bridgematerials.htm. If you have questions about 
the public meeting, please email DCR.Updates@state.ma.us or call 617-626-4974.  
 

Follow us on Twitter at MassDCR! 
 

If you have questions or concerns regarding this project, or would like to be added to an email list to receive any future 
communications regarding this project or DCR general announcements, please email mass.parks@state.ma.us or call 617-626-
4973.    

 
 
   

 
 
 
 

Reasonable accommodations for people with disabilities are available upon request by emailing Agatha Summons-McGuire at 
agatha.summons@state.ma.us or by calling her at 617-626-1282. Please provide Ms. McGuire with a description of the accommodation you will 
need, including as much detail as you can, as well as information on how she can contact you if more information is needed. Please allow at least 
two weeks (14 days) advance notice to Ms. McGuire of a need for reasonable accommodations; last-minute requests will be accepted, but 
may be impossible to fill.  To request materials in accessible formats (Braille, large print, electronic files, audio format), please also contact 
Ms. McGuire.


